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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
Attn: Document Control Desk

| Washington, DC 20555

PRAIRIE ISLAND NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket Nos. 50-282 License Nos. DPR-42

50-306 DPR-60

Startun Physics Test Report. Unit 2 Cycle 11

Reference: 1) Letter dated July 9,1986, D M Musolf (NSP) to J G Keppler
(NRC), "Startup Physics Test Report, Unit 1 Cycle 11".

Beginning with Cycle 11, both Prairie Island units began operating with fuel
manufactured by Westinghouse Electric Corporation. Section 6.7.A.1 of the
Prairie Island Technical Specifications requires that a Startup Report be
submitted within 90 days following resumption of commercial operation with
fuel installed that has a different design or has been manufactured by a
different fuel supplier.

In accordance with'that requirement, Reference 1 was submitted following the
- startup of Unit 1 Cycle 11 in April of 1986. However, no Startup Report was
submitted following the startup of Unit 2 Cycle 11 in November of 1986. Due
to an error in interpretation of the Technical Specification reporting
requirements, it was believed that the Technical Specifications only required
the submittal of a Startup Report for the first unit to resume commercial
operation utilizing the new fuel type.

A recent NSP Quality Assurance Audit brought this interpretation of the
Technical Specifications into question, and as a result, a Startup Report for
Unit 2 Cycle 11 has been prepared and is attached for tha information of the
NRC Staff. The tests performed during the Unit ? Cycle 11 startup were the
same as those performed during the Unit 1 Cycle 11 startup described in
Reference 1, and all acceptance criteria were met.
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We apologize for.any inconvenience the delay in submittal:of this Startup_
Report may have, caused. .Please contact us if you have any questions related
to.the'. attached Startup Report.

t

Thomas M Parker
Manager-Nuclear Support Services

-.

c: Regional Administrator-III
NRR Project Manager, NRC
Senior Resident Inspector, NRC
MPCA
' Attn: J V Ferman

G Charnoff
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